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          April 20th 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope you and your family are continuing to keep well. 
 
I am writing to give you an update on the school’s fundraising. I cannot thank you enough for 
your generosity, especially knowing that these difficult times are likely to have financial 
implications for so many families. 
 
Thanks to Nuala McGill’s fundraising and your generosity, we have 
exceeded the £1,000 target for the 3D printer and materials to make 
face shields. Many of these face shields have gone to our parents who 
work in the NHS as well as pharmacists, care workers, shop assistants 
and schools where a number of pupils require personal care. Any 
spare shields go to an organisation that distributes face shields 
nationally wherever the need is. Our gratitude goes to Rob Mead for 
his hard work in making these shields. The ones made with the school 
printer have the school name printed on the band, underneath the 
word PRUSA. 
 
Not only do I have to thank you for the contributions to the 3D printer but also the sponsored 
events that took place during charity week. The school raised an incredible £1,738 in total. 
Charities are likely to be hard hit in the coming months so this money will be of enormous 
benefit to these charities that support families with children who have an illness or health 
condition that requires medical support. 
 
Many, many thanks. 
 
Stay safe and look after yourselves.  
 
Best wishes 

 
Alison Higgins 
 
 

 

 


